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You Count!  Please Attend! 

March 26th 
Rockfort Quarry on Region of Peel Agenda  

9:30AM, 5th Floor, 10 Peel Centre Dr., Brampton 
(Near Bramalea City Centre, S.E. corner of Queen & Dixie)  

The Region of Peel General Committee receives the Staff Planning Report 
and delegations from JDCL & CCC regarding the proposed Rockfort Quarry. 
Proceedings of the General Committee are typically confirmed at Regional 

Council. Vote date for the Region's position on Rockfort is April 2nd.  

If this quarry proceeds, the financial burden for roads, water and lost 
property taxes could impact ALL taxpayers in the Region of Peel, Town of 
Erin and Halton Hills. The Region could be liable for costs if the proposal 

goes terribly wrong. Region of Peel contact information> 
 
 

As Woody Allen says, '80% of life is showing up.' 
Numbers matter! Share this notice with others who care about our water 

and environment. It isn't just the immediate vicinity around Rockfort that 
will be threatened!  

 
Visit the website for more information: www.coalitioncaledon.com  

 
Thank you! 

Coalition of Concerned Citizens  

 


